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 On Tuesday, November 8, 
our Election for local and 
state races and issues will 
be held! 
Here in Washington, we 
can vote by mail any time 
after receiving our ballots 
up until November 8 
(needs to be postmarked 
by that day, or your ballot 
placed in an official ballot 
drop box before 8:00pm 
on that date). 

 Don’t FORGET TO MAKE YOUR VOICE 
HEARD 

The right to vote is one of the most 
important rights we have here in the 
United States, and voting is the only way 
to be sure our Democracy is going in the 
right direction. If enough of us DO NOT 
VOTE, our government could be taken 
over by people who do NOT RESPECT our 
beliefs, values, or our freedoms. 

Therefore, as Director of SODA, I strongly urge all of you to read about the candidates 
and issues and then fill out and mail your ballots as soon as possible, so you won’t 
forget to be a good example to your friends, family, and neighbors. If you wish, you can 
put your completed ballot in an official neighborhood ballot box before 8p on election 
day. 
PLEASE DON’T FORGET TO MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD!! VOTE!! 

TO DONATE TO SODA, VISIT OUR Web page at www.sodamoon.com or send check 
(Written to SODA) to Monica Shuman: 
12701 Greenwood Ave N. 
Seattle, Washington 98133. 
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